
17 December, 1974 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for the book. Enclosed is my check for $6.25. 

I did not save the article in the Richmond Times*Dispatch  

for two reasons. One, because it really said nothing new, 

besides the fact that you'd been in court; and two, because i 

figured I'd be reading your book anyway. I don't remember it 

very well. I went over to the library tonight and looked at a 

few newspapers that i thought the article could be in; unfor-

tunately, i could not find it. 

I'm sorry to see that Oswald  in New Orleans is out of print. I 
did not know it had even been published yet. However, i did see 

something in a bookstore recently: a paperback (the small kind) 

copy of Whitewash. This was a pretty nice surprise, even though 

i already have the book. 

Again, thank you for the book---and for trusting me to pay you for 

it. Have a happy new year. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy E. Pearson 


